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Graduation 2022: 
Once an Eagle, Always an Eagle 

The 2022 Graduation 
Ceremony was held on 
Friday, May 27th at 7:00 in 
R.O.K. Stadium at Unity 
School District. It was 
amazing to see so many 
people come out to the 
stadium to celebrate an 
excellent group of graduates. 
Each of the speakers delivered 
entertaining speeches, and Mr. 
Lee shocked everyone in his 
wooden tie and shop apron! 
Harrison Zipperer and Hallie 

Nelson delivered fun and 
memorable speeches that 
celebrated their experiences 
and classmates. As all 54 
graduates crossed the stage, it 
was clear that the future has so 
much in store for the class of 
2022. It will surely be a lot of 
fun to hear of their 
accomplishments and 
experience their impact within 
our community in the years to 
come. Congratulations to the 
graduates of the Class of 2022! 

Over the course of the summer, Unity District staff 
members at all levels will be working within a 
curriculum mapping tool called Atlas. Atlas provides 
staff members with the structure and tools to organize 
their curriculum content in a manner that clearly sets 
the scene for what they cover in their classes 
throughout the school year. One of the elements Atlas 

offers that is helpful for parents and community 
members is a curriculum map. That curriculum map 
lays out the scope and sequence of the content within 
each course/class offered district-wide. Atlas also 
serves as a meaningful tool for incoming staff 
members as they will have a clear picture of the 
Board-approved curriculum here at Unity.  

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 

2 

4 

UNITY EAGLES 

Atlas Curriculum Mapping: Curriculum Development and More… 
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Junior student, Jake Cable, took the 
opportunity to share his knowledge 
about birds and their habitats with 
elementary students during their 
Nature Trails Day! 

Mr. Lee stands alongside his newly- 
elected Skills USA officers after the 
2022 Skills USA banquet. The club 
received Gold Medal status for the 
second year in a row! 

The 2022 Track season finished with 
9 competitors qualifying for the 
State meet! The entire team worked 
hard this season and experienced 
many PRs and quality finishes! 

Students in grades 9-12 completed 
Capstone projects and presented their 
hard work to their classmates during the 
last two weeks of school. Here, 
freshman Lucas Owen shares his lures. 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
Mrs. Jagielo’s Food Processing 
students put their culinary skills to 
the test and shared their incredible 
food with their fellow classmates 
and the HS staff members. Their 
fish tacos were truly a tasty delight! 
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